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To whom it may concern;

I Antoine Sawabini, being of sound mind, willfully and voluntarily make this declaration that I
TOTALLY OPPOSE to FINRA’s proposed preventions or restrictions for investors from
buying a broad range of public securities designated as “complex products”!

First and for most, it’s called a FREE market for a reason, therefore leave as it is which FREE
for anyone in the public to buy any stock that is publicly traded! I repeat if it’s a PUBLICALY
traded security then anyone from the public has to be able to buy and sell that PUBLICALY
traded security.

Secondly, as a United States and Canadian citizen, both Countries are FREE countries and
Governments in both countries needs to stop sticking its nose and regulating every facet of our
lives. Enough is enough.

Lastly, like I mentioned before, since the US and Canada have both FREE markets and are
both FREE countries leave the FREE investing decisions to the FREE investors from any
preventions or restrictions whatsoever.

Regards,

Antoine Sawabini
[REDACTED]
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